
Did	 you	 know	 that	
there	 is	 a	 Parent	
Advisory	 Council	 in	
every	 school	district	 in	
Massachusetts	with	the	
specific	 role	 of	 acting	
as	 a	 liaison	 between	

parents	 of	 students	 with	 disabilities	 and	 the	 School	
Committee	 and	 school	 administration?	 	 Westwood	
Public	 Schools	 is	 lucky	 to	 have	 an	 energetic	 and	
committed	group	of	parents	who	are	looking	to	increase	
the	visibility	and	supportive	role	of	Westwood’s	Special	
Education	Parent	Advisory	Council	(SEPAC).		In	order	to	
do	 this,	 Westwood	 Public	 Schools	 and	 the	 SEPAC	 are	
asking	 for	 input	 from	 the	Westwood	community	about	
what	would	be	most	useful	to	parents	and	students.	Are	
you	looking	for	guest	speakers?		Interested	in	attending	
workshops?	 Maybe	 looking	 to	 find	 social	 connections	
and	brainstorming?	You	don’t	have	to	have	a	child	in	the	
schools	 with	 a	 disability	 to	 share	 your	 ideas.	 Please	
consider	 responding	 to	 the	 SEPAC	 survey	 link	 at:	
www.surveymonkey.com/r/YD7KZBV.	 	 You	 are	 also	
welcome	 to	 learn	more	about	how	 to	 join	and	support	
this	 organization	 at	 the	 Westwood	 Public	 Schools’	
website:	
http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/district/superintend
ents-office/Student_Services/SEPAC.cfm	

	


